
 
December 14, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Limestone Parents and Students, 
 
As you are aware, it has been our administration’s protocol to monitor the number of students and employees 
with positive cases of COVID-19 before we make decisions impacting attendance. After evaluating the most 
recent information, we have made the following changes to the end of the first semester and the beginning of 
second: 
 
 
Monday and Tuesday, December 21-22   ALL Remote/Online Finals 
       All students will take their finals online. 
       Parents are to call students in absent for any   
       class for which a student is not taking a final.   
       This call communicates that you are aware that   
       a final is not being taken. 
 
Tuesday, January 5, 2021    Teachers’ Institute 
       Teachers will email students and parents   
       Google Classroom Codes during the day for all   
       new classes that begin Second Semester on   
       1/6/2021 
 
Wednesday, January 6, 2021    ROCKET DAY – All students receive remote   
       instruction 
 
Thursday, January 7, 2021    BLUE REMOTE DAY & Remote Supply Pick-up 
       All Instruction will be conducted remotely   
       using the BLUE DAY bell schedule. 
        Parents or students can pick up supplies   
       individually from the Welcome Center from   
       7:45 AM to 2:55 PM 
 
Friday, January 8, 2021     WHITE REMOTE DAY & Remote Supply Pick-up  
       All Instruction will be conducted remotely   
       using the WHITE DAY bell schedule. 
       Parents or students can pick up supplies   
       individually from the Welcome Center from   
       7:45 AM to 2:55 PM 
 
Monday, January 11     In-person Instruction Resumes 
 
We believe these changes will keep our students and staff as safe as possible as we head into the holidays and 
then begin Second Semester.  Please direct your questions to the Principals’ Office or your student’s counselor. 
As a reminder, we will need you to designate your student as an in-person or remote learner for the first nine 
weeks of second semester by Monday, January 4, 2021. 
 
Very truly, 
 
The Administrative Team 


